Geddy, Bill

From: Sigma Nu Fraternity <marcus.dufour=sigmanu.org@cmail3.com> on behalf of Sigma Nu

Fraternity <marcus.dufour@sigmanu.org>

Sent: Tuesday, June 19, 2012 10:31 AM

To: Geddy, Bill

Subject: 65th Grand Chapter Chapter Eternal Request

If you have problems viewing this page click here



9 Lewis Street • P. O. Box 1869 • Lexington, Virginia 24450

Phone: (540) 463-1869 • Fax: (540) 463-1669 • E-Mail: headquarters@sigmanu.org • Homepage: www.sigmanu.org

On behalf of John Hearn, Chairman, and the entire Chapter Eternal Committee, I am contacting you today to seek your assistance in compiling names for the 2010-2012 biennium Chapter Eternal report. The Chapter Eternal Committee is requesting your assistance to ensure they are prepared to honor those Brothers who have joined the Chapter Eternal.

The Chapter Eternal Committee's purpose is to provide a report to the Grand Chapter and coordinate a memorial service for those brothers who have entered the Chapter Eternal over the course of the 2010-2012 biennium. The goal of this Committee is to pay our Fraternity's utmost respect to our Brothers departed, and your help is needed to fulfill the mission.

If possible, please provide the full name, chapter designation with pin number and digital photo (if available) of deceased brother. Additionally, please highlight any names of brothers who have served as volunteers within the Fraternity (Division Commanders, Chapter Advisors/AAB members, Alumni Chapter and House Corp. officers) or those who have received any significant honors. Please feel free to forward this email to your alumni groups to validate information.

All information can be sent directly to me at marcus.dufour@sigmanu.org by Friday, June 29th, for inclusion in the Chapter Eternal Committee report to the 65th Grand Chapter.

On behalf of John Hearn, Chairman, and the entire Chapter Eternal Committee, thank you for your assistance.

Fraternally,

Marcus Dufour Recruitment and Expansion Consultant Sigma Nu Fraternity, Inc. Excelling with Honor

This email was sent to <u>bgeddy@ciber.com</u>. If you believe you received this email in error, please <u>click here</u>.